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Voting by mail in Oregon is one of the great benefits of living in this state. There has 

been no substantial evidence I know of proving that people mailing in ballots are not 

qualified registered voters.  Filling out the ballots in my home allows me to take the 

time to thoroughly research each person or measure prior to dropping in ballot box or 

mailing. Much better than standing in a booth hoping to remember how you wanted to 

vote on each  position or amendment.  

 

As a senior citizen I also find it physically much easier to vote by mail. The thought of 

having to stand in line for any length of time is daunting.  

 

Also voting by mail saves working citizens and businesses time and money.  

 

If it becomes necessary by law to present identification whenever voting, please 

consider still mailing ballots out and check iidentification when turning ballots in.  

 

Please do not change a good working voting system.  


